WEATHERFIELD ACADEMY

Head of School: Mr L Meenan

Brewers Hill Road Dunstable Bedfordshire LU6 1AF

Tel/Fax: 01582 605632

E-mail: school@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk

7th March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

World Book Day

Today we celebrate World Book Day at the Academy, with staff and students dressing up as a book or film character. Staff have organised a number of book related and reading activities throughout the day, as well as sharing our favourite stories with each other.

Music Festival

Twenty of our learners took part in a Music Festival in Bedford yesterday. The Singing & Signing Group gave an amazing performance and enjoyed performances and meeting students from other schools. Congratulations and well done to everyone involved.

Bikeability

Two groups of students have taken part in Bikeability training this week, under the guidance of the Bikeability Team. Well done to all of those who took part, who have gained valuable cycling and road awareness skills. Thank you again to staff for organising and assisting with this excellent scheme. Well done also to Mr Harding, who took part in the scheme to assist our learners and was awarded his own certificate of achievement!

Driving on Site

When driving on to the school site, we respectfully ask that you stay to the 5 miles an hour speed limit. We are noticing a number of vehicles entering the school gates at speed and ask all drivers to reduce their speed and look out for pedestrians. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Please find attached a flyer for The Studio in Biggleswade, which provides sensory experiences for young people with SEND.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Meenan Head of School

> A company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, number 07939260 Weatherfield Academy is a Registered Charity, number 0106025162



















